Lake Wales Repeater Association
Amateur Radio Club
Minutes of the September 12, 2019 Meeting

The club President, K4KH, Thomas, opened the meeting at 1905 hours with the Pledge of
Allegiance and roll call. Twenty-five persons were in attendance including all officers.

The Secretary report was given by Ski, KM4YUL, which was accepted as read.

The Treasurer’s report was given by Rick, NI4S, which was accepted as read.

VE report was given by KU8Q, John through the club President, there was three Tech. class
licenses awarded; Cameron Cockroft KN4YCS, Rebecca Rivera, KN4YCT and Hector Rivera,
KN4YCU.

A report was given by K4KH, Thomas, on the Weekly net. Numbers are still in the high teens.

K4KIN, Christine, gave the Sky Warn report. Several shelters were open for hurricane Dorian,
and several nets were on standby, ready to go.

KT4WYX, Darrell, gave the monthly ARRL report. His efforts publishing the daily news releases
during the expected hurricane was explained. Positive comments were made by the
membership regarding their usefulness.

There was no A.R.E.S. report given.

Club President K4KH, Thomas, updated us on the repairs to our repeaters. Parts were ordered,
received and to be installed.

KT4WYX, Darrell, has worked on the club website and will forward changes to the club officers
for approval.

The venue for the QRP will be at Crystal Lake Park in Lake Wales September 28",

KB4FHP, Mike presented a DRM handout with much information on DMR repeaters, talk groups
and programming. He is willing to assist anyone with setting up their radios including
programming and instruction.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2020 hours.

Respectfully submitted,

John Hodurski KM4YUL,
Secretary LWRA






